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The One Show slashes entry fees for SA entrants for 2021
edition

The One Club for Creativity has announced a fee reduction of 15% for The One Show 2021 for entrants from South Africa
due to financial challenges faced by agencies and currency devaluation. The One Show is accepting entries for its 2021
edition and the early entries deadline is set for 31 December, while the final deadline is on 26 March 2021.

Click here to learn more about the awards and submit your entry.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com


https://www.bizcommunity.com/
https://www.oneclub.org/theoneshow/

	The One Show slashes entry fees for SA entrants for 2021 edition

